
November 10, 2017

This Week at a Glance...
Chancel Singers Rehearsal: Sunday 9:00 a.m.

Sunday Worship: 10:30 a.m.

Alter-Notes Rehearsal: Sunday 12:00 p.m.

"Tea and Tunes": Sunday 2:00 p.m.

Tuesday Prayer Chapel: 11:00 a.m. Meeting Room 2

Pastor’s Bible Study: Thursday 9:30 a.m. Chapel

Bell Choir Rehearsal: Thursday 11:00 a.m. Hazeltine Room

Thursday Chancel Singers Rehearsal: 5:00 p.m. Chancel

THIS WEEK'S SERMON

"GOD IS WATCHING" The scriptures remind us that God is not a distant observer in
the heavens. Through the words of Isaiah, we hear God say…                                               



"Tunes and Tea" Organ Concert

Sunday, November 12th 2017, 2:00 p.m. here at the FCC

Featuring Organists of the Prescott Area

MOVIE NIGHT AT THE FCC

Wednesday, November 15th, 4:00 p.m.
Perkins Hall

Desperate Crossing -- The Untold Story of The Mayflower From
their self-imposed exile in Holland and perilous Atlantic
crossing in the Mayflower to unimaginable hardships
encountered in their new land. This is the definitive story of
the Pilgrims and how they came to live -- and ultimately
prosper -- in the harsh climate of an unfamiliar world.

Through this riveting documentary experience, you will be
amazed at the difference between historical fact and what
you thought you knew, and you will be surprised how much more there is to the
UNTOLD STORY OF THE MAYFLOWER.

POPCORN AND LIGHT SNACKS WILL BE SERVED.

November Missions

The Coalition for Compassion and Justice (CCJ) has conclude their “Warm for Winter” distribution of warm
clothing to those who are homeless and impoverished. Over 500 men, women, and children were served. In addition
to the $200 which our church donated, we are thankful for those of our church family who donated warm
clothing and blankets. 

Northern Californians are starting to recover and rebuild following the devastating fires that ravaged their
communities. Thanks to your donations, we have forwarded a $360 check to our denomination’s Northern
Californian Fire Relief Fund.

Our mission outreach project for November/December will be the CCJ’s “Family Christmas”, which will
happen December 20-22. A donation box to receive new toys and clothing items is located at the front of our
sanctuary. In the very early writings of our faith community, we have heard that we are blessed to be blessing.
[Genesis 12:2] Thank you for all you do to make a nice difference in this world. 
Gary Gard, Mission Outreach Chairperson [928-910-2455]



This week is P.A.S.S.week. Wednesday the 15th, 5 p.m. in the church parking lot.
Thank you goes out to: Marti Garrison, Kathie Calder, Patty & Gary Gard, Alice Kring, Patty Lantrip, Sandra
Talbot and Julie Jaquette, for putting together this meal for the Prescott Area Shelter Services. All your meal
contributions gives these woman, a healthy meal that they can rely on which is so

November is Stewardship Month
In the weeks to follow, we will be taking a look at the financial and human resources needed for our church home
in the next year. You may download this presentation booklet here or view them in the following pages of the
Parish Caller.

Pledge Card and Time an Talent Cards can be dropped of in Perkins Hall
these next few weeks. Our budget committee needs your help to plan on

the 2018 budget. Thank you!

Download 2018 Stewardship Booklet Here

https://www.google.com/search?q=components&spell=1&sa=X&ved=0ahUKEwiy3s-yn7LXAhUM6GMKHa_MBTkQvwUIJSgA
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/55809953e4b072a991609113/t/59fa2d89652deac169c5dd2c/1509567882605/stew+powerpoint+2018.pdf












HELP US BUILD OUR SOCIAL MEDIA IMPACT WITH
OUR COMMUNITY, LIKE US ON FACEBOOK!

REGULARLY SCHEDULED

PASTOR’S BIBLE STUDY
An informal study group meets on Thursday mornings at 9:30

a.m. in Hazeltine room. All adults are welcome.
EVERY WEEK COMMUNION

“Every Sunday Communion” takes place in the sanctuary after
worship on Sundays. Communion is open to all.

ONCE A MONTH COMMUNION
Our regularly scheduled communion is held the first Sunday

of each month. Communion is open to all.
PRAYER CHAPEL

Called to Care holds a weekly prayer time at 11:00 am on
Tuesdays in the Chapel downstairs. Place your prayer requests

in the prayer box in Perkins Hall.
PASS MEAL

 Once a month we provide a meal for the Prescott Area
Shelter Services the 3rd Wednesday of every month at 5:00

p.m. Sign-up sheet is in Perkins Hall.
CABINET MEETING

Meets the 4th Thursday of every month at 6:00 pm in the
Office Conference Room.

VAN MINISTRY
If you need a ride to church on Sunday mornings, please let

Bill Rouse know by the Saturday before. 602-769-5770

BELL CHOIR PRACTICE
If you would be interested in playing with us, we will train
you! This is a fun and rewarding contribution to our worship.

We meet for rehearsal at 11:00 a.m. on Thursdays.
CHANCEL SINGERS

If you like to sing, the Chancel Singers are eager to increase its
membership. We meet Sundays at 9:00 a.m. before worship

services and Thursday nights at 5:00 p.m. Come when you can.
ALTER-NOTES

Alter-Notes is an alternative music group that meets at 12:00
for rehearsal in the Hazeltine Room each Sunday. If you like to

sing or can play an instrument, we are looking for new
members. We play folk, pop, Celtic, spirituals and anything

else. Contact Melissa Gates phone:207-391-3276
SUNDAY SCHOOL OPTIONS

Parents may take children to Sunday school downstairs before
the service begins, or wait until the children’s time with the

pastor and then go to Sunday school. Children are also welcome
to stay in the worship service at the discretion of the parent(s).

CONTACT US

FIRST CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH
PRESCOTT, UCC

216 E. Gurley Street, Prescott, AZ 86301
Office: 928-445-4555

Pastor Jay: 928-899-9066

ADMINISTRATION
Monday - Thursday 9:00 - 4:00

Friday 9:00 - 1:00
PASTOR JAY

Monday - Thursday 9:00 - 1:00

https://www.facebook.com/FccUccPrescott


Julie: 928-710-1379 other times by appointment

SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICE 10:30

https://www.facebook.com/FccUccPrescott

